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As we celebrate this holiday season
Rocket wants you to be safe! Here are

a few safety tips to remember:
Inspect electrical decorations for damage
before use. Do not overload electrical
outlets. Overloaded electrical outlets and
faulty wires are a common cause of holiday
fires.

Never connect together more than three
strands of incandescent lights. More than
three strands may blow a fuse, or cause a
fire.

Keep trees fresh by watering daily. Dry
trees are a serious fire hazard.

Use care with candles. Candles start
almost half of home decoration fires.

Turn off and unplug all decorations and
blow out all candles when going to sleep or
leaving the house.

Rocket & LAPD Deliver Free Pies and Smiles to Families

On December 8th LAPD’s Newton Division and Rocket Rules distributed more than 250
delicious pumpkin and sweet potato pies, from local business 27th Street Bakery, to
families in the Pueblo Del Rio housing development. Behind the masks, big smiles on

everyone – including Officers Ralph Rodriguez and Steve Rodriguez!



ROCKET'S NEW TORNADO
SAFTEY BOOK

Rocket is excited to announce the
newest addition to his Emergency
Preparedness Library of Safety Books:
Rocket’s Tornado Safety Activity Book
(for kids).

View Book

COVID-19 PREPAREDNESS

Please stay safe during the holiday
season. Rocket’s COVID-19 Safety
Videos are available on YouTube. 

Remember to: wash your hands, cover
your cough, social distance with at least
6 feet and wear a mask. 

COVID-19 Videos

Happy Holidays and Happy New Year!

https://rocketrules.org/tornado-activity-book/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCD6FReusfOWZdBq3EoG7L3A/
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